
Hello Poppy Class 

 

 
 

Hello, how are you?  

 

I hope you are all keeping well and still smiling.  Thank you so much for 

emailing some lovely messages and photographs.  It has been so nice to 

see your smiley faces    

 

There are tasks and activities on Purple Mash.  These are fun activities to 

practice skills already taught, such as spelling, reading, art, maths and 

science.  

 

I have also attached some lessons from ‘The Oak National Academy’, as 

I know some children are enjoying these online lessons.   

 

Remember… keep reading, working a little, being active and doing 

something fun everyday! 

  

I hope to see you all soon. 

Take care and keep smiling  

Love From  

Mrs Fletcher  

 


